Solano, Heidi

From: Zach Siebert <zach@proietto.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 2:15 PM
To: Solano, Heidi

Subject: RE: Winston Park Publix Paint Rendering
Heidi,

Correct we are only painting the plaza and the monument sign at the street, we are not painting the outparcels. The
monument sign is going to be one of the lighter colors, not the darker, so that will not look very different at all, just a
fresh coat of paint. Hopefully this answers your questions!

Thank You,

@.I’R&IE{I‘O‘
] paRting

Zach Siebert
Residential Sales
P:954.772.3898 ext 203
C: 954.444.7136

F: 954.776.0312
proietto.com

From: Solano, Heidi [mailto:HSolano@coconutcreek.net]
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 1:13 PM

To: Zach Siebert

Subject: RE: Winston Park Publix Paint Rendering

Hi Zach,

Thank you for the information. The colors look good. | am assuming that the plaza is painting their main building only and
not the outparcel buildings (the bank and the convenience store)?

Also, have you discussed with your client any changes to their sign along Lyons Road? Wil this be painted to match the
new plaza colors?

When you have a minute, please let me know.

Thanks.

Heidi Solano

Planner

City of Coconut Creek

954. 973.6756

&5 Please consider the environment before printing this email. Thank you.

From: Zach Siebert [mailto:zach@proietto.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 01, 2012 10:53 AM




To: Solano, Heidi
Subject: Winston Park Publix Paint Rendering

Heidj,

Thank you so much for your time and help. | have attached a copy of the rendering for your and the city’s
records. Should you have any questions or concerning please feel free to contact me at anytime!

Thank You,

i PRQl E[I‘O’
P —pamnting—

Zach Siebert
Residential Sales
P:954.772.3898 ext 203
C. 954.444.7136
F:954.776.0312

proietto.com




